Tracy Skelly

From: David Goldemberg <dgoldemberg@co.tuolumne.ca.us>
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 12:45 PM

Subject: City Consider Stop Sign at Intersection of Nolin and Bradford streets?

Per our discussion, please consider the following items:

1.

City installing a stop sign at the intersection of Nolin and Bradford streets? There is a City lot
just to the South of that Intersection where a number of County personnel park via permit (and
Thanks to the City for allowing us those spaces!). There is very limited visibility during the day,
so crossing that intersection on Nolin from North to South, or South to North can become quite
dangerous as far as safety is concerned when easing into the intersection. Additionally, turning
left from the City parking lot side on the South onto Bradford is also dangerous. As | described,
people traveling from the Washington street side of Bradford are generally picking up speed
quickly, but people heading towards Washington on Bradford have not quite slowed down yet.

| have personally experienced some fairly “close calls” there, and know other County
employees have as well...

Take Care, and Stay Safe...

Best,

David
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